
September 2021

A Notice from Waitomo Miniball

There have been some changes to our Miniball format due to Alert Level 2. We
have decided to start with the Senior and Intermediate's grade first.
This will commence the week of the 21st of September. The first week will be
grading week, which means teams will need to play 2 games over 4 days.
Tuesday & Wednesday - Seniors Year 7 & Year 8 Thursday & Friday -
Intermediates Year 5 & Year 6

The following week the 28th - 30th of September will commence the graded
rounds. We will have 3 grades in seniors and 3 in Intermediates. We will then
have 2 weeks on school holiday and then back to Miniball for 3 more weeks in
grades followed by Semis and Finals.
Games will be played on:
Tuesday - Senior A Reserved & Senior A
Wednesday - Intermediate B and Senior B
Thursday - Intermediate A Reserved & Intermediate A

To get through all the games needed before the semis and Finals, each week
some teams will have 2 games in a week.

We will proceed with Junior and Midget grades at a later date with a different
format. We will keep everyone up to date.

Until then, stay safe!

The Waitomo Miniball Committee


